SN, SAKURA

CHERRY TREE PROIJECT

Mail: info@japanuksakura.org
Web:https://japanuksakura.org/

I am delighted to send you this certificate to accompany the gift of the cherry blossom trees that

commemorates the ongoing friendship between Japan and the United Kingdom.

Over 6,000 cherry blossom trees are being planted across the United Kingdom symbolising the
long-standing and strong cultural links that underpin our wider relationship. The project was
launched in the joint communique issued by the then Prime Ministers Shinzo Abe and Theresa May

when the two met in Japan in Autumn 2017.

The trees are a gift from the Japanese people to the people of the United Kingdom. It is hoped that

they will grow and be enjoyed for years to come.

The planting of these cherry blossom trees across the parks, villages, towns and cities of the United
Kingdom, when we are the midst of the sadness of the Covid crisis, is a strong symbol of hope and of

the friendship between the people of Japan and the people of the United Kingdom.

Your trees should blossom for many years, bringing colour and joy. We hope that each year, they can

~ be at the heart of a festival in your community to welcome the coming of spring.

This lasting legacy that shows that even in the darkest days, we are planting and planning for the

future and that as these trees grow and flourish, they will enrich our lives and future generations.
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On behalf of the Sakura team, I am delighted to present you
with this certificate to accompany the gift of a cherry blossom
tree to commemorate the ongoing friendship between Japan and
the United Kingdom. Your tree is one of over 6,000 trees that
are planted throughout the United Kingdom. The project was
launched in the joint communique issued by the then Prime
Ministers Shinzo Abe and Theresa May when the two met in
Japan in Autumn 2017. The tree is a gift from the Japanese
people to the people of the United Kingdom, and we hope you

will celebrate its flowering every spring with a cultural festival.
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Takashi Tsukamoto, Co-Chairman
Keisaku Sandy Sano, Co-Chairman
Sakura Cherry Tree project
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